
 

Commissioner Carolyn Ketchel to host “Coffee with Carolyn” at 11:00 am on 

Wednesday, March 16, 2022, at the Niceville Senior Center 

 

Notice is hereby given that Commissioner Carolyn Ketchel will be hosting “Coffee 

with Carolyn” at 11:00 am on Wednesday, March 16, 2022, at the Niceville Senior 

Center, located at 201 Campbell Drive, Niceville, Florida.   The purpose of the 

gathering will be to discuss issues relating to the services, programs and 

improvements being provided by Okaloosa County.  This is not a meeting of the 

Board of County Commissioners, nor is it governed by the provisions of section 

286.011, Florida Statutes.  However, multiple members of the County Commission 

may be in attendance.  The public is welcomed to attend. 

 

 

 


